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 M Orwell OBJ2014/7851/P 03/03/2015  14:04:42 I would like to object.  As stated in letter from English Heritage dated 17 Feb 2015, current proposal is 

'marred by excessive height' and 'prominent sitting too close to prince Arthur Road'.  If permission is to 

be granted there should be 'a reduction in scale' and 'further setting back from the street to enhance 

verdant quality of the streetscape'.

Also concerned about increase of traffic in Prince Arthur Road, a quiet residential street

31 Frognal
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